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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am reaching out as a community member in Eugene and member of the 

organization Wild Farm Alliance in support of HB 3464. This bill streamlines beaver 

management into a single state agency, Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife, 

instead of allowing for unlimited and unreported killing of the animal on private land. 

 

I will also supply a document detailing how landowners can co-exist with beaver for 

your review. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashley Chesser 

Wild Farm Alliance 


